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Bar Harbor, ME 
 

Members of the judiciary committee: 

My name is Jill Walker, I am a Licensed Clinical Social Worker, as well as the eldest 
sister of Jason Adam Walker, who was killed by Robert Card Jr. on October 25th at Just-
In-Time Bowling Alley in Lewiston, Maine. 

I am speaking today to adamantly oppose LD 2283. Maine’s yellow flag law was 
sufficient in the case of Robert Card, had it been properly utilized last year. As the 
independent commission determined last month that it was law enforcement’s failure to 
execute Maine’s yellow flag law contributing to the death of my brother, his best friend, 
Michael Deslaurier Jr. and 16 other innocent victims.  

As a mental health provider, I have witnessed the gaps in communication and 
responses between law enforcement, mental health, and crisis services. Homicide and 
suicide are tragedies that we all sadly encounter; however, firearms are not the culprit.  

I am incensed that some members of the Maine legislature have seized the opportunity 
to nefariously use the October 25th tragedy for a political end. I implore you not to pass 
LD 2283.  

Thank you for your time. 
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